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Dear families, 

I would like to invite you and your child to attend our Higher Education Evening which will take place 

on Thursday 16th May 2024 in the main hall at 6pm.  

This forms part of our programme to provide information and advice for Year 12 students who intend to 

apply for entry to Higher Education, or who are undecided about the route to pursue post-18. 

The programme for the evening will run as follows, and will finish at approximately 7pm. 

• The decision to go to university and its benefits  

• The key aspects of the UCAS application 

• The UCAS process at St Bede’s Catholic College 

• Writing a personal statement 

• Applying for competitive courses such as medicine, dentistry and veterinary medicine.  This 

includes applications to Russel Group universities and Oxbridge  

Following this presentation, you will have the opportunity to obtain personalised assistance and ask any 

questions of the Sixth Form Team. 

  

Yours faithfully, 

  

Philip Brookin 

Deputy director of Sixth form  
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